
MSO Support for Funeral Luncheons 

 

 

Dear Minerva Families and Friends, 

Members of the Minerva Service Organization offer 
our heartfelt condolences to you, your grieving family, 
and friends on your recent loss.    

If you are planning a post-funeral or memorial 
luncheon at the Minerva Community Center, we offer 
assistance by providing: 

• A lunchmeat/cheese tray with rolls for 
sandwiches 

• Coffee, tea and lemonade   
• Pastel tablecloths for the oblong tables 
• Volunteers to assist in setting up and serving  

Please call Betty LeMay at 518-251-2929 or 518-241-0009 
if you have questions or would like our help.   

Again, our condolences and prayers for your loved 
one.   

Sincerely, 

The Minerva Service Organization  


